
From: F Voltz <zebedee_177@yahoo.com>

To: ntefusa <ntefusa@aol.com>

Subject: Fw: Pending Issues

Date: Tue, Nov 15, 2016 4:21 pm

--- On Mon, 11/14/16, F Voltz <zebedee_177@yahoo.com> wrote:

> From: F Voltz <zebedee_177@yahoo.com>

> Subject: Pending Issues

> To: JoeReynolds@puc.nv.gov

> Date: Monday, November 14, 2016, 12:05 PM

> Mr. Reynolds:

>

> Ms. De Fazio and I understand there are several non-docket

> issues you would like to discuss.

>

> We would be willing to meet with just you, i.e., no

> subordinate employees present. 

>

> Does this Wednesday, November 16th work for you at 3:30

> p.m.?  Otherwise, we would be looking at Monday or

> Tuesday of next week.

>

> I would come to the Carson PUC offices and Ms. De Fazio

> would join by phone.

>

> Fred Voltz

>
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